
You are invited to 
a Zoom meeting!

Welcome all In School Shops:

As a result of the provincial guidelines due to the COVID-19 situation all In School 
Shops will remain closed for in person shopping for “Back to School”. New for 
2021 we are introducing a new Virtual Agent exclusive for the In School Shops 

along with our on-line, call centre and virtual options.
 

Please sign up for our upcoming live “Welcome to Your Uniform” Webinar to learn 
more about this exciting new way to shop for your school uniform.  Our Team will 
be available to answer any question you might have about your school uniform 

program along with an on-line demonstration.

Thursday May 6 at 6:30pm

Sign Up Here

https://mccarthyuniforms.zoom.us/j/95790180741?pwd=elpXQ1ZvU0xZdVVDZjMyelZyVzQ3UT09

